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 AIM HIGH, BE RESPECTFUL, CREATE HAPPY MEMORIES  

                                                                                                                          

Message From Mrs Rahim 

Dear Parents/Carers as we head towards the end of 

another term it has been great to have so much going 

on. 

It has been a very eventful term where we have 

continued to make improvements in our teaching and 

learning, attendance and behaviour. 

  

 

  

 

 
What we have been up to:  
 

Easter Parade 

Today we enjoyed seeing our children with their decorated hats and pictures for our Easter competition. The 

winners were given a chocolate treat as a prize—we hope they enjoy eating these!  

Windrush 

Year 5 took part in a Windrush project this term. They learnt about what the Windrush generation was and they 
had the chance to speak to a lady called Lorna who was a child that came to England during the Windrush. They 
had a first hand experience to be able to ask her questions and find out more. They also were filmed for a project 
that will be promoted across the country to encourage other schools to take part in intergenerational projects. 
Everyone involved was confident and respectful during all of the sessions. Well done Year 5. 

Spring Choir Concert 

On Thursday 23rd March, our CVPS choir joined Clayton Community Choir at St Johns Church for our Spring Choir 
Concert. Mrs Devanney and Mrs Russell were really proud of all the children. A group of Year 3 children 
(Penelope, Lily, Heidi & Emmie) even read a poem that they have been learning in class. We would again like to 
thank you adults who came and supported the event. We are looking forward to getting more children involved 
with our Summer Concert. 

School Proms 

On Tuesday 28th March, a group of 13 children from Year 4 and 5 had the chance to perform a samba drumming 

piece at St Georges Hall. The children were so confident and performed brilliantly. Mrs Devanney, Mr Devanney 

and Mrs Rahim were so proud when we watched them. I would also like to say a big thank you to the adults who 

came and supported us as well. It was really lovely for the children to be able to spot you in the audience.  

    CVPS 
NEWSLETTER 

Key Dates  

20th April – St Georges Day Lunch  

24th April – Family Breakfast (Music) 

28th April – May Day  

1st May – May Day Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

4th May – RE day  

4th May – Reception Trip to Thornton Hall Farm 

5th May – Kings Coronation Celebrations 

8th May-Kings Coronation Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

18th May – Family Breakfast (Art) 

9th May-12th May-Year 6 KS2 SATs 

15th May – Year 2 SATS 
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Turkey/Syria Appeal - We would like to say a massive thank you to all of our parents/carers that have donated 
to the appeal. You have managed to raise £125.50!! This is fantastic once again thank you! 

Up and coming events:  

Year 6 SATs Week 8th-12th May 

Year 6 SATs week will take place week beginning 8th May until 12th May. 

SATs test the National Primary Curriculum, which has been taught in school. The tests are marked externally and 

children will receive their results in July. Please ensure your child is in attendance and punctual on these days. 

May Day 

Our annual May Day event is upcoming on the 28th April, children will be voting two attendants from each class. 
In Year 6 the children will vote their May Day King & Queen. Pack lunch meals will only be available on this day 
for children to enjoy outside (weather permitting) More information to follow via PING!  

RE Day 

Kings Coronation – We will be holding a street party on the 5th May to celebrate the King’s Coronation, this will 
include afternoon tea and buns (there will be no hot meal on this day) please look out on PING for further 
information. 

 

Welcome back!  

I am sure you will all join us in welcoming back Mrs Hickey today who has returned today from maternity 
leave. We are glad to have you back at CVPS!  

 

Family Challenge 

This week’s family challenge is to give someone in your home a makeover, you can do this in any way you 

would like! Remember to tweet in your makeover pictures and earn a house point for your team!   

  

Family Breakfast 

Please continue to support school by attending our Family Breakfasts every other week. Our next Family 

Breakfast will be on the 4th May (Music)  

 

Ramadan 

To all of our families who are observing the month of Ramadan, we wish you a Ramadan Mubarak.  We hope 

you have a safe and blessed month. 

  

Parents Evening 

On Monday 27th March it was lovely to see lots of you attend parents evening. The questionnaires we received 

were very positive.  However, we have taken on board some of the comments as areas we need to develop. We 

are always open to ideas and suggestions so please continue to communicate with us. If you did not manage to 

meet with your child’s teacher please contact the school office to arrange a suitable time for a meeting. 
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Easter 

To all our families who are celebrating we hope you have a lovely Easter and enjoy your celebrations.  

‘Don’t eat too many eggs!!’ 

  

 

 

 

 

Look out for all of our events on our school and class twitter pages. 

We also enjoy seeing what you have been up to so please share with us on our twitter page. 

Thankyou 

 

 


